## Elkhart County COVID-19 Public Gathering/Large Event Plan Approval Letter

Dear Event Organizer,

An Event Plan was submitted to the Elkhart County Health Department for the Round Barn theatrical performances to be held during multiple dates in November, December, and January.

After careful review, the Elkhart County Health Department has determined that you have submitted an Event Plan that successfully meets the necessary safety requirements outlined in Indiana Executive Order 20-48 and Elkhart County Public Health Order 06-2020. You are permitted to host an event that adheres to the guidelines established in the aforementioned Event Plan.

Failure to fully implement the procedures and protocols set forth in the approved plan may result in the revocation of this approval.

Thank you for your dedication to the health and safety of our community.

Sincerely,

Lydra K. Mesty, M.D.

Dr. Lydia Mertz, Elkhart County Health Officer

Typhispener, PHPC

Co-Signer

